

19 July 2010

We have been using the services of Simeoni & Co for nearly 15 years and ever since his first personal visit to our office Paul Simeoni always proved to be thoroughly professional and reliable in all aspects of his work. We relied heavily on his advice in the early years.

Of course with company growth Paul now employs an excellent team whose work is always of the highest quality. Their regular newsletter keeps us up to date with tax and accounting news which has always been informative and pertinent.

We have bi annual audits in both our offices which are scheduled through Paul's team and this give us peace of mind that the procedures we have in place cover us against any breach. This has proved to be an invaluable service and as a consequence we can proudly say we are a Best Practice agency.

We therefore would not hesitate to recommend Simeoni and Co highly enough.

Warwick Williams

Principal